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7th June 2023 

RE: Houghton Regis Library Visit 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To encourage our children to be ‘insatiable readers’, we will be undertaking visits to Houghton 
Regis Library. Whilst there, children will be completing some engaging reading activities with the 
library staff to encourage them to become an active user of the local library services if they are not 
already. 
 
For the trip to run safely and smoothly, we would like to ask for some parent volunteers to assist 
us as we walk to and from the library and during the session itself. The timings of the visit for each 
year group are as follows: 
 
Thursday 6th July 

 

9:30 – 10:30 Year 3 

10:45 – 11:45 Year 4 

13:00 – 14:00 Reception 

14:15 – 15:15 Year 1 

 
Friday 7th July 
 

9:30 – 10:30 Year 5 

10:45 – 11:45 Year 2 

 
If you are able to help with your child’s year group trip, please speak directly with their class 
teacher. Your support in creating a school of insatiable readers is greatly appreciated! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Holloway 
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